
 

 

City Council 

March 16, 2016                                                                                                      

5:30 p.m. 

 

     The Atlantic City Council met in regular session in the Council Chambers at City Hall with 

Mayor Jones presiding.  Council Members present were:  Jimerson, Somers, Hayes, Hartkopf, 

Casady, Halder, and Cord.   Absent: none.     

  

     Hayes moved, Jimerson seconded, to amend the agenda as posted.  All in favor. 

 

     Hayes moved, Hartkopf seconded, to approve the consent agenda which includes:  minutes of 

the March 9, 2016 Council Meeting, Class E Liquor License for Wal-Mart, and a Tree 

Trimmer’s Permit for Dimig Handyman Service, LLC.   All in favor. 

 

     Dave Sturm of Snyder and Associates, Inc., spoke of how it was determined which alleys and 

streets were to be included in the 2016 Street and Alley Improvements Project, which is 

estimated to cost $1,400,000.  

     Somers moved, Hayes seconded, to approve an Engineering Agreement with Snyder and 

Associates, Inc. for $177,750 for the 2016 Street and Alley Improvements Project.  All in favor.  

 

     The Mayor reported that he would like the Community Development Committee to begin 

discussions of residential garbage pickup on streets instead of the alleys.  His thoughts are that a 

lot of damage is being done to alleys by garbage trucks and with upcoming improvements to be 

made to alleys, street garbage pickup would lessen future damage.   

      

     City Administrator John Lund reported on several items including: annual presentations to the 

Council by the various City departments and organizations, an update on bringing fiber optics to 

Atlantic, and a time table for various upcoming activities.   

 

     Mayor Jones noted that the Police Department will no longer be issuing warnings, but will 

begin issuing tickets to those operating motorcycles who violate the law.   

 

     Council Committee reports were as follows:  Casady-Community Promotion Commission; 

Halder-Cass/Atlantic Development Corporation and Library; Cord-Chamber of Commerce. 

 

     Jimerson moved, Hartkopf seconded, to approve the bills totaling $28,547.62.  All in favor. 

 

     Hayes moved, Hartkopf seconded, to approve the Clerk, Treasurer, Budget, General Ledger, 

Revenue, Airport, Volunteer Fire Department, and Storm Water Utility reports for February.  

All in favor.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

            

    Jimerson moved, Halder seconded, to adjourn at 6:00 p.m.  All in favor.   

 

 

            David R. Jones    

                  Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST:  Deb Wheatley Field          

       City Clerk 


